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Scoil Mhuire NS Hallowe’en Fancy Dress 2018 

For the past 4 years we have organised a Fancy Dress Day for the last day of this term. 

2014 Temple Street Children’s Hospital 

2015 Temple Street Children’s Hospital 

2016 Loughlin Óg Burns Fund 

2017 BUMBLEance 

This year on Thursday October 25th we are nominating BUMBLEance to be the beneficiary again. 

The official Children’s National Ambulance Service of Ireland 

The world’s first ambulance service in the world designed and tailored exclusively for children 
 
BUMBLEance, the official Children’s National Ambulance Service of Ireland, provides safe and comfortable 
transportation for Ireland’s youngest patients between their home and children’s hospitals, hospices, national 
paediatric treatment centres, and respite centres. Because we know how stressful it is to transport a sick child, 
BUMBLEance is with families every step of the way, with the comfort and safety of the children as our #1 priority. 

 
More information on BUMBLEance can be accessed at https://www.bumbleance.com/about-us/  

 

All contributions towards this worthy cause we will gratefully accepted. Many thanks in advance!! 

School day will be as normal as possible, apart from the Fancy Dress and Infants will go home at 2pm 

and all others at 3pm as usual. 

Treats for pupils will be provided by the teachers so please do not send in any sweets etc with your 

children. 

School will close Thursday 25th October for Hallowe’en Break and reopen on Monday November 5th  
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